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• The board extended best wishes to the students, parents and staff of the school for 

the coming year. The beginning of the new school year was officially marked with a 

mass on Wednesday, 25th September, celebrated by Fr. Murphy in St. Joseph’s 

Church. 

 

• Child Protection and Anti-Bullying policies were reviewed by the board. Health and 

safety issues were also discussed. 

 

• It was agreed by the board to proceed to the next stage with the hot meals 

programme and the process is being moved forward following consideration of a 

number of proposals from suppliers. 

 

• Enrolments for the 2025-2026 school year will open on 7th October, 2024. An 

information evening for prospective families was held in the school on Tuesday 17th 

September. The Annual Admissions Notice has been updated for the 2024-2025  

intake and has been published on the school website. 

 

• For School Self-Evaluation (SSE) the focus within the school will be on the new 

Primary Maths Curriculum, the implementation of the UFli Spelling Programme and 

the School Inclusion Model. 

 

 

 

 


